
There is pending legislation before the United States Congress which will expand the time for background checks to 10 days. It is 
likely this will be signed by Pres. Biden in the immediate future. Under this circumstance, the widening action of the federal 
government mandates the Supremacy Clause's displacement of the approach in the proposed Oregon legislation. Thus, by passing 
this legislation, Oregon is buying a number of Constitutional law suits with the likely net result that any scheme of state control on 
the issue will be declared null and void.


